
   

 

   

 

 

 

York Society of Engineers 

7:30 pm. Thursday 16 January 2025 

Live Lecture 

Room P/L/001, Physics/Electronics Building, Campus West, 

University of York 

 

Conservation Engineering: Philosophy, Principles and 

Practice 

by  

Gez Pegram 

Director and Partner for Mason Clark Associates 

 



   

 

   

 

Gez Pegram is a structural engineer and has been living and working in York since 
1999. He is a Fellow of the Institution of Civil Engineers, a Fellow of the Institution of 
Structural Engineers, and an Engineer Accredited in Building Conservation, sitting 
on the CARE Panel. His current role is Director and Partner for Mason Clark 
Associates, responsible for its York and Leeds offices. 

Gez has focused on heritage schemes for the last twenty years. He was Project 
Engineer for the refurbishment of Grade I Listed Bishopthorpe Palace, the re-roofing 
of the Mansion House at Grade I Listed Wentworth Woodhouse, and is currently 
project lead for the £40M HLF funded works at Grade II* Hull Maritime Museum and 
Dockyards. He also heads the engineering team engaged to conserve York City 
Walls. 

This talk is intended to give a brief introduction to the practice of Conservation 
Engineering, setting out the philosophy and principles underpinning the art, with 
examples drawn from Gez’s work in York, Yorkshire and more widely across the UK. 

  
 
 

Please note, this lecture will be a live talk in Room P/L/001, 

Physics/Electronics Building, Campus West, University of York. 

Wearing of masks is encouraged (but not mandatory); taking a lateral flow test prior 

to the meeting (with negative result) is also recommended.  There is plenty of space 

in the lecture theatre for “social distancing”.  

Please see the Covid-19 guidance below from the University of York:  

The safety of our audience members and staff are our priority, and the 

University of York continues to have strict cleaning regimes and enhanced 

ventilation in place. 

Please note that the University of York is promoting a message of protect, 
respect and be kind in relation to Covid-19 and we therefore politely ask that all 
attendees consider wearing a face covering whilst moving around indoors, 
washing hands regularly and taking a lateral flow test in advance of the event. 
We also ask that you do not attend if you experience any symptoms that could 
relate to a Covid-19 infection OR if you are self-isolating. Events staff will wear 
face coverings (unless exempt) and clear signage will be available to access 
hand sanitizer and hand washing facilities.  
 
 



   

 

   

 

The York Society of Engineers welcomes applications for membership from 
those engaged or interested in Engineering. 
Membership brings several benefits; please search “York Society of Engineers” 
on your browser, or visit our website directly at 
https://www.yorksocietyofengineers.org for more details and an application 
form. 
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